
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "DeLeon, Josepha"; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: Grubbs, Richard T
Subject: RE: Salado Draw Sample Delineation Plan
Date: Thursday, October 5, 2017 7:35:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Good morning Ms. DeLeon:
 
NMOCD approves of the proposed delineation plan for 1RP-4818 with one condition: Delineate to
600 mg/kg chlorides and maintained a minimum of 5 ft. further in depth.
 
Please confirm.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: DeLeon, Josepha [mailto:JDXD@chevron.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2017 10:09 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Grubbs, Richard T <rtgrubbs@chevron.com>
Subject: FW: Salado Draw Sample Delineation Plan 
Importance: High
 

Attached is the delineation plan for spill at Salado Draw.  Please send email approval. 
 
Would like to get started next week when weather clears up.  Thank you in advance.
 
 
 
 
Josie DeLeon, HES Specialist –
Compliance Support – Environmental
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